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Project Description 

Over the next three months the City of Evanston will be contracting improvements at the 
Greenwood St. and Lee St. Beach Houses.  Improvements will include: roof replacement, 
window and door replacements, restroom renovations, electrical and plumbing work and 
other miscellaneous repairs. The project is funded through the General Obligation Funds 
for Capital Improvement Projects. 
 
Work is scheduled to begin the week of September 12, 2016 with project completion 
expected by late December 2016. During construction, both beach houses will be 
closed. Access to the lakefront’s jogging/walking paths will be maintained throughout the 
duration of the project. Every effort will be made to minimize inconveniences during 
construction. 

 

Contractor 

The general contractor for this project is Construction Consulting + Disbursement 
Services, Inc., 5836 Lincoln Avenue, Suite 200, Morton Grove, Illinois. 

 

City Monitoring 

The project is monitored by the City’s Capital Planning & Engineering Bureau.  All 
questions concerning the project should be directed to Anil Khatkhate, Project Manager, 
at 847-866-2975. 


